
From: Steve Towler <steve@boydfiscal.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 8:31 AM 
To: 'james sizemore' 
Subject: RE: Whitetop Tribe Support and Recognition Letter. 
  
Chief James Sizemore, 
  
I am in receipt of your request to give you a letter of recognition. 
  
Based on my understanding of who the Whitetop Band of Native Indians are and what you are trying to 
achieve,  I am pleased to add the name of the Boyd County Fiscal Court to the list of governmental 
entities who have endorsed your request. 
  
If this email is sufficient, please use it as needed.   If you need a letter on letterhead, please forward 
your mailing address. 
  
Best wishes in your quest for State and Federal recognition. 
  
Steve Towler 
Judge Executive 
Boyd County Kentucky 
steve@boydfiscal.com 
606 739 4134 
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